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Fvaline Street Campsie NSW. 2194
Tel: 9718 3083 Fax: 9718 8007

Welcome to 2016 at Campsie Public School

onday February 1, 2016

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,

A very warm welcome to 2016 at Campsie Public School. | hope you all had a great holiday
break with family and friends and are weli-rested and ready for a great year of learning at
our dynamic school. Firstly can | thank all community members for making me feel so
welcome last week as | commenced my role as Principal. | believe the role of Principal to be
a very special one and it is a genuine privilege to be amongst community members ~
students, staff, parents and friends who are so obviously committed to and justly proud of
their school. [ am passionate about collaborative educational leadership to ensure our
students reach their full potential, irrespective of cultural background or academic ability,

The rich cultural diversity and well-respected language programs at Campsie Public School,
as well as our commitment to embracing twenty-first century technologies and the explicit
teaching of literacy and numeracy provide our students with a wide variety of high quality
learning programs from kindergarten to year six. The wide range of extra-curricular
programs in sport and the creative arts alsc provide them with unique opportunities beyond
the classroom.

It looks as if we will be forming thirty classes in 2016 and it is very important for me to get
into classrooms and get to know our students. | am very much looking forward to working
closely with my dedicated staff and all community members to continually improve our
students’ learning outcomes.

Please do not hesitate to come and see me in person to intraduce yourself and provide me
with any additional information about our community that you would like to share. You are
also most welcome to make an appointment to see me through the office or by telephoning
9718 3083.

Our first P&C meeting for the term is on Wednesday 24 February, 2016 at 7.00pm. Please
come along and hear what the P&C is all about and how you can put your ideas across so
that we can work closely together in the best interests of our students.

Thank you again.
Warm Regards,
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Joanna French

Principal Learning
together
For life






